

St. Paulinus Catholic Primary School



Inspiring all to live, learn and love in the light of Jesus. (cf John 8:12)

8th October, 2019

Dear Parents / Carers / Guardians

Blessed Peter Snow Academies - Parents Meeting - Monday 14th October 2019 at 6:00 pm

As you know from the previous letters sent out on Friday 4th October. St. Paulinus Governors have started the process of joining the Blessed Peter Snow Catholic Trust. As a result of this decision and as part of this process, we are formally consulting with our parents to provide a further opportunity for you to make comments or ask questions. All of our schools will be holding an information meeting for parents / carers at their own school. Our meeting will be on **Monday 14**th **October at 6:00 pm** and you are all invited to attend.

At the meeting the governors and myself will inform you of the pathway and process to becoming an academy and answer any questions which you may have. I would be grateful if you can fill in the slip and return it to school no later than Friday 11th October. If you cannot attend the meeting I will ensure that you are kept informed and that any questions you may have are answered. In order to help the meeting run smoothly and ensure we have enough seating, please complete the attached slip below with the numbers of people attending and any questions you would like me to cover.

Ahead of the meeting we thank you for your continuing support as we move forward together on this new and exciting journey. There is also more general information about academies on the DfE website: http://www.education.gov.uk/academies

website: http://www.education.gov.uk	<u>dacademies</u>
Yours sincerely	
Miss Hayes (Headteacher) and the Governors	
MEETING ON 14 TH OCTOBER - RE	E. ACADEMY CONVERSION
I/ We shall be attending the meeti	ing – number of people
	se write any you have in the box below and I will ensure they questions are included in the information provided.
Name of Parent/Carer :	Name of Child :

If you are unable to attend the meeting we would welcome any comments you may have in writing, addressed to the Chair of Governors and handed in at the office.

The closing date for comments to be made is 12 noon on Monday 4th November 2019. Thank you.

'An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission... this school inspires all within this faith community to live life to the full.' Ofsted 2017

Tel: (01924) 488282 E-mail: office@stpaulinus.org Website: www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk